Frequently Asked Questions

Q: What steps are you taking to keep guests safe?

A. Booth is taking safety precautions to keep members, guests and staff safe. Hand sanitizing
stations have been placed throughout the facility. Frequently touched areas such as elevator
buttons, stair rails and door handles are cleaned regularly.

Q: Do I have to make a reservation in advance?

A. No, it is not required but is an option. Advance online tickets may be purchased online at
www.boothmuseum.org. Click on the In Person Visit tab and look for “Get Tickets Here”.

Q: Can tickets be scanned from my phone or do I need to print them?
A. Tickets can be directly scanned from your cell phone or you may print your tickets.

Q: Can I purchase a membership or convert my tickets to a membership during
my visit?

A. Yes. We would be happy to refund your admission when you purchase a membership prior to
or on the day of your visit.

Q: Do members have to reserve in advance?

A. No, it is not required for Members to reserve in advance but it is an option. Complimentary
Member tickets may be acquired at www.boothmuseum.org. Click on the In Person Visit tab and
look for “Get Tickets Here”.

Q: How do I register for my member account?

A. Members must first register in our system to receive a discount. Members are allotted the
correct number of complimentary tickets based on current membership level. Please present
digital membership card or valid ID at check-in.

Q: Will you be accepting group reservations?

A. Yes, Group reservations are now being accepted for private tours of groups of twenty or
more with advance notice of two weeks. Group rates are $11 with a minimum of twenty people.
Senior rates are also $11. Private tours are $1 per person in addition to admission, last
approximately 60 to 90 minutes and are subject to docent availability. The maximum group size
for a private tour is FORTY. To schedule, email AdultGroups@boothmuseum.org and provide
the following: Group name, requested date/time, and approximate number in your party. If your
party does not meet the minimum number required, you are welcome to self-tour. Tickets
available at “GET TICKETS HERE” BUTTON.

Q: Where should | park?

A. Booth has three entrance gates; north, south and east. The easiest and most accessible gate
is the East Gate located on the Gilmer Street side of the museum. This entrance has ample
level parking and is shared with Tabernacle Baptist Church. The North Gate has steps leading
down to the museum from the parking lot. The South Gate is located on the downtown
Cartersville side of the museum.
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